
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 12th October 2018 

Monday 15th October                                                                                      

Mad Science after school club starts 3.30-4.30                                  

Monday 15th - Thursday 18th October                              

Go Velo for year 5                                                                               

Wednesday 17th and 18th October                                                

Parents’ Evening with Topic Challenge                           

displays                                                                                  

Friday 19th October                                                              

3:30pm Y6 sale for Indonesia—see poster attached                                                                                                                                

Finish for half term                                                                                   

Monday  29th October - Welcome back 

to school                                                                                       

8.30am-3pm Tiny Pixels - Individual and family group                      

photographs—younger siblings welcome from 8.30am                                                                                                               

Tuesday 30th October                                                                                      

Y6 and Y4 Adrian Warrell—Interactive Topic sessions             

Y3 Go Velo 10-12 (Replacement session)                                                                                                                                      

6.00pm PTFA HALLOWEEN DISCO and                           

decorated pumpkin competition -   don’t                  

forget your tickets                                                                                                                                             

Wednesday 31st October                                                                           

Y1 and Y2 Adrian Warrell—Interactive Topic sessions                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday 1st November                                                                                

Y1 Y2 Y3 Y5 interactive “Hands on History” 

sessions —                                                                                        

Friday 9th November                                                                                                

Y6 lead Remembrance Assembly 9.05am—                                             

Parents welcome                                                                         

Y5 start their Healthy Lifestyle course with BFC                                                                                                           

Tuesday 13th November                                                             

YR-Y5 Intra health flu nasal spray                             

Wednesday 14th November                                                     

6pm EYFS Year 1 and Year 2 Phonics and 

Reading session for parents—letter to follow                                                                                                   

Thursday 15th November                                                      

Operation Christmas Child boxes to be 

brought into school for Mrs Stansfield                                                                

Friday 16th November                                                                                       

Children In Need  - Bring £1 and wear 

SPOTS for the day (non uniform) 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                           

Year 6 parents please remember to select your                        
preferred high school before closing on 31st October by 
completing the on-line application at 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools  

UNIFORM—HELP!!  Quite a few children have lost or 
misplaced school sweatshirts, some new and with 
names in. Please could you all check at home and look 
for names in jumpers. If you find one at home that does 
not belong to your child, please could it be returned to 
school. Also could we please ask again for ALL uniform 
to be named!                                                                                                   
Please remember Parents evening is on Wednesday 
17th October from 15:40pm until 18:00pm and Thursday 
18th October from 17:00 until 19:30pm. If you do not 
have an appointment and need one, either book on 
ParentMail or ring the office. The children will have               
displayed their Topic Challenges for you to see during 
the sessions!                                                                                                 

Thank you for your understanding and continued                                          
support,                                                                                                               
Mrs L Stinchon 

We are holding an Open Day event 

for parents, family, friends and                       

prospective parents on Thursday 

18th October 9.30-11.00am or  1.30-3.00pm.                     

If you have a child due to start school in September 

2019, you will need to  apply online for a primary 

school place by Tuesday 15th  January 2019.                                

To help you make that choice come and see the 

wonderful things we do in our fabulous setting. 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING                                                         
If you are thinking about buying your Christmas 

gifts and cards why not send a piece of original art 
by your super-talented  offspring!                                                                                                         

The design is attached to an order form and you will 
need to complete the order form and return it,  with the 

design attached, to Mrs Sims by THE MORNING OF 
MONDAY 15TH OCTOBER On return of the order form, 

please enclose a cheque as payment, payable to:                                                                                           
LCC – Trawden Forest  Primary School. 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

This half terms sports clubs are:                                    

Monday                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball club with Mr Irvine.  3.30-

4.30pm                                                                                                         

Tuesday                                                                                                                               

Year 1/2 Multi Skills with Mr Irvine. 

3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Tag Rugby (for beginners) with Mr 

Burnley. 3.30-4.30pm                                                

Wednesday                                                                                       

BFC Football for Y3 and Y4 with BFC 

coach 3.30-4.30pm                                                  

Thursday                                                                             

Karate with Sensei Simon. 3.30-5.00pm                             

(private provider 07591 798 813)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaflets full of information about this                             

worthwhile cause will be coming home with your 

child/ren tonight.  

Do you have an empty shoebox? 

Do you have some Christmas wrapping paper? 

Could you fill the box with a variety of suitable 

items listed in the information sheet?  

Mrs Stansfield is kindly arranging for the                      

collection of the boxes so 

they MUST be in school on 

Thursday 15th November. 

Thank you for your                           

generosity. 

                                                           

After half term … 

Letters for the clubs and payment on Parentmail will 

follow next week. All clubs will start on wb 5th                           

November and will run for 6 weeks. 

Monday                                                                           

Year 3/4 Dodgeball with Mr                

Irvine. 3.30-4.30pm                                                                                   

20 places available                                                                                                        

Tuesday                                                                                                                               

Key Stage 2 Football with Mr Burnley and Mr 

Irvine 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday                                                                                       

BFC  - Ball games and skills for Key Stage 1                              

(year 1 and year 2)  with BFC coaches 3.30-

4.30pm  20 places available                                                  

Congratulations to everyone in Year 2 

for such an amazing Pirate assembly! 

Captain Stinchon and all her crew were 

very proud.                                                                 

100 % attendance this week for                         

Year 5 

Friday 9th November                                                      

Remembrance Assembly led by Y6  



 



         Trawden Forest Primary School 

The PTFA are holding a Halloween Disco for children from Trawden Forest Primary School     

Reception up to Year 6.                                                                                                                                       

The disco will be led by The Party People and staffed by school staff                                                  

and PTFA (no need for parents to stay) 

On: Tuesday 30th October 

In: Key Stage 2 Hall 

At 6:00pm - 7:30pm 

Tickets cost £2.50 each which includes a “Spooky Surprise” 

Children are invited to come in party clothes or Halloween fancy dress! 

There will be a Slimy Sweet and Dribbling Halloween Shop selling: 

Drinks 50p 

Sweet goodie bags £1 

Crisps 30p 

Small glow sticks 50p 

Large glow sticks £1 

Children are asked to bring change on the night  in a purse (or similar) and will be responsible 

for it themselves.                                                                                                                                                                                      

We are also holding a “Decorated Pumpkin” competition entry fee £1                                               

Spooktacular prizes! 

Pumpkins must named and can be brought into their classroom on Tuesday 30th October                          

and taken home on Wednesday 31st October. Ready for Trick or Treating!   

Please fill in and return the reply slip by Friday 19th October to join in with the haunting fun 

______________________________________________________________ 

Halloween Disco 

Name child: ____________________________________________________ Year: _______ 

  

   I require  _______   ticket/s for the Halloween Disco and enclose £2.50 per ticket  

 

I would like to enter the Decorated Pumpkin Competition and enclose £1 per entry   

 

Signed: __________________________________________________________(parent/carer)                        

 


